
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Trust in God and give of your best 
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19 January 2017 
 

Junior Productions 
 
Dear Junior Parents, 
 
It became very apparent after last year’s Junior Production that as the school continues to grow, 
it will not be possible to accommodate eight junior classes and all their parents in the hall.  
 
It has therefore been decided that in addition to the Summer Production, we will also have an 
Easter Production. Children in Years 5 and 6 will take part in the Summer Production and the 
children in Years 3 and 4 will take part in the Easter production. 
 
However, in 2017, as Year 5 and 6 currently consist of one class per year group, we will split the 
productions differently. This year only, we will have Years 3 and 5 taking part in the Easter 
Production and Years 4 and 6 will take part in the Summer Production. 
 
As of next year, the structure mentioned in paragraph two will be implemented. 
 
The dates for this year’s productions will be: 
 
Easter Production: Years 3 and 5 
Tuesday 28 March – 2.00pm 
Thursday 30 March – 7.00pm 
 
Summer Production: Years 4 and 6 
Tuesday 4 July – 2.00pm and 7.00pm 
 
I appreciate that change is not always easy to accept, but by having both an Easter and summer 
production, all the children will be able to take an active part and there will be enough seating 
room for parents. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Mrs Emma Hart Dyke 
Head teacher 
 
 


